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Kahnawake Fire Brigade - Fire Risk 
now Low 

 
For immediate release 

  
(Kahnawake – 3, Ohiarí:ha/June 2020) The Kahnawà:ke 
Fire Brigade (KFB) announced on May 22nd that the risk of 
fire in both Kahnawà:ke and Tioweró:ton was extreme. Due 
to the lack of rain and warm/dry weather conditions. With the 
recent change in weather, the risk warning has now been set 
to Low for both locations.  
 
However, the KFB still warns against burning brush and 
debris. Small campfires are allowed, but those who choose to 
do so should exercise extreme caution. Have a garden hose 
or a fire extinguisher handy and never leave a campfire 
unattended for any period of time. Also, please consider 
purchasing an outdoor fireplace with a spark arrestor. 
 

-30- 

                                                               

 

Kahnawake Fire 
Brigade 
Wihse Stacey 
Kahnawake Fire Brigade 
Tel: (450) 632-2010 
 
____________________ 

 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen’k  
PRESS RELEASE 

 

                     


